
Reference: FS546949441

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 23/2401/FUL

Address: Land At Junction Of Roseleigh Close And Cambridge ParkCambridge ParkTwickenham

Proposal: Proposed development of 3no. maisonettes on land at Junction Of Roseleigh Close And Cambridge Park,

Cambridge Park, East Twickenham

Comments Made By

Name: Mr. John Strickland

Address: 20 Haversham Close Twickenham TW1 2JP

Comments

Type of comment:  Support the proposal

Comment: As there is a housing shortage in the area I feel this plot of land, which is abandoned at the moment, would be
better used to provide more homes. We luckily have lots of open spaces in Richmond and Twickenham and also in front of
the pre -existing maisonettes. The design of the new maisonettes I’ll leave to the more experienced planners on our
council to decide.


